OFFICE OF THE CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS: TEZPUR UNIVERSITY:NAPPAM

Notification

F18-13/2 /2005(Acad)
Dated: 7*" July, 2020

This is for information of all concerned that the Tezpur University Entrance Examination (TUEE)
to be conducted by TUEE was scheduled during 29'" to 31% May, 2020. However, the entrance
examination had to be postponed due to Covid-19 pandemic followed by lockdown all over the
country. There is no sign of improvement in situation in the country in general and Assam in
particular. It is difficult for the aspiring candidates, invigilators and university representatives to
reach the test centres located in the different parts of the country. It is also difficult to maintain
social distancing and sanitization norms with the large number of candidates in the examination
hall. Considering all these factors, the University has decided not to conduct the entrance
examination for all programs through TUEE this year and admit students based on their
performance with qualifying examinations,

Merit list for admission will be prepared based on the marks secured in the qualifying
examinations. The candidates who have submitted online application for admission will be
required to submit their marksheets/grade cards of qualifying examinations along with grade to
percentage of marks conversion formula in case of grading system and other relevant certificates
through same login id used earlier for submission of online application form. The provision for
online submission of marksheets/grade cards etc. will be intimated to the candidates through
sms to their mobiles or by e-mail shortly. Last date for uploading the document is 31% July,2020.
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